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Aneesah Iftikhar 
Planning Officer 
RBWM 
 

9 December 2022 
 
Dear Aneesah 
 
22/03031 Oakwood Broomfield Park Sunningdale Ascot SL5 0JS  
Garage conversion, single storey infill extension, first floor side extension and alterations to fenestration 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council considered this application at the Planning Committee on 6 December 2022 and has a 
concern about the protection and future health of the important protected Oak tree due to the proposed 
development. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This application is for Garage conversion, single storey infill extension, 
first floor side extension and alterations to fenestration as shown to 
the right. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council request that RBWM carry out detailed analysis of this application to ensure the works 
proposed does not harm the important protected Oak tree and to ensure the tree protection area is properly secured. 
 
Sunningdale Parish Council asks that until additional analysis is carried out, no decision is made on this application. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Yvonne Jacklin 
Co-Chair of the Planning Committee 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/

